ACADEMIC (MEDICAL) BRANCH
No:7404/2023/AC1/Med/B3/KUHS Dated:25.05.2023
CIRCULAR

Sub: KUHS-Academic-Providing additional attempt (mercy attempt) to MBBS
students of the first Professional examination for the academic year 2019-20- further
modifications and guidelines -informing of.

Ref: 1. University Circular of even No. dated 18.05.2023
2. University Circular of even No. dated 19.05.2023

In order to give more clarification to the directions issued vide circulars cited, the
following guidelines are issued for compliance.

Vide circulars referred above, it was informed that University has decided to
permit those MBBS students who were admitted in Medical Colleges during the
academic year 2019-2020 and could not pass their first professional MBBS examination
to register for first Professional MBBS Degree Supplementary Examination, which
shall be commencing on 29.05.2023. Their eligibility for appearing the above
examination shall be taken from the last appeared regular examination.

It is also directed that the registration portal for the forth coming First Professional
MBBS supplementary Examinations (SAY)will be open for those candidates of the
above batch who are prepared to appear for this examination.

If any of the students are not confident in appearing for the forth coming
supplementary examination and want to retain their mercy chance, they will be
permitted to appear for First Professional MBBS Examination along with the next
regular examination. However, they will have to acquire sufficient attendance and
internal marks to appear for this examination like other regular MBBS students.

All principals/Hol are hereby requested to appoint one to one mentor (Faculty) each
for each failed subject of the student and to prepare all students for the forth coming
regular I MBBS examination provided the student is opting for that examination. For
those, students, new attendance and internal examination marks will be counted for
eligibility as per the reports of the Principals.

This shall be a one-time measure and may not be treated as a precedence for
future. —
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National Medical Commission

' Al
No. C.20011/122/2023-NMC/Coord Dated the |2 May 2023
Circular

" Subject : Providing additional attempt(mercy attempt) to MBBS students of the first
professional examination for the academic year 2019-20

In compliance to the direction dated 02.05.2023 issued by Ministry of Health &
Family Welfare in the above matter, National Medical Commission hereby allow one
additional attempt (5% attempt) to such MBBS students who were admitted in medical
colleges during the academic year 2019-20 and could not pass their first professional
MBBS examination.

This shall be a one-time measure and may not be treated as a precedence for
future.
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